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DDDiii nnnnnneeerrr    MMM eeeeeettt iii nnnggg:::       

Contact Karen 
Fuller  for all dinner 

cancellations no later 
than the Monday prior to our 
dinner meeting. Advise her of any 
apologies if you are unable to 
attend or to let her know of extra 
dinner guests that you have 
invited.  
 

COST (Includes dinner) 
Members/Guests $22.00 
 
 
Special Dietary Requirements: 
If anyone has any special dietary 
requirements will they please 
inform Karen so that she can 
inform the club.  The club is very 
happy to cater to individual needs. 
 
 

 

 

KKKaaarrr eeennn    FFFuuu lll lll eeerrr    

Home: H  3325 1501      

Mobile:  0416 199 670 

brizentertainmentgroup@  

iinet.net.au  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

BBiinnggoo  RReeppoorr tt   
Last Day this year is 16th 
December  2010.  

All helpers please bring some 
goodies to share with the 
players.  The Loyalty cards are 
drawn that day and we also 
have a raffle with Xmas 
hamper goodies.  
 
DDDOOONNNAAATTT III OOONNNSSS   FFFOOORRR    XXXMMM AAASSS   

HHH AAAMMM PPPEEERRR       PPPLLL EEEAAASSSEEE   
 
Please bring donations to 
December dinner meeting.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Bingo will resume on 13th 
January 2011.   
 
Thanks,  
 
Vicki Williams   
 Bingo Convener 
 

  

 
December    
2nd       Kay 
9th Bettina 
16th Anthea 

ALL HELPERS 

 
January 2011 
13th  Ros 
20th  Kay 
27th  Carole 
 
February   
3rd  Karen 
10th  Bettina 
17th  Jan 

BBBiii rrr ttthhhdddaaayyy   WWWiiissshhheeesss   

ttthhhiii sss   mmmooonnnttthhh   

   gggooo   tttooo………   

 CCCaaarrrooolll eee   GGGaaarrrdddeeennn      333rrr ddd   

BBBeeettttttiii nnnaaa   MMMaaayyyfff iii eeelllddd   999ttthhh      

………...hhhaaavvveee   aaa   gggrrr eeeaaattt   dddaaayyy!!! !!!    

                           Put on your   
  most 

Christmassy 
                          outfit and 
                         come and 
                         enjoy our 

 

ZZZooonnnttt aaa   PPP iii nnneee   RRR iii vvveeerrrsss   

CCChhhrrr iii ssstttmmmaaasss   DDD iii nnnnnneeerrr   
MMMeeeeee ttt iii nnnggg   

 

Wednesday 8th December 
6.30pm Arana Leagues Club 

 
We will be having a secret 

santa, so please bring a gift up 
to $10 in value. 

 
Ros & Vicki are also preparing 

a fun Christmas quiz!! 
 

Could members also make a 
contribution towards the last 

Bingo of the year by bringing a 
donation for the Christmas 
Hamper to be raffled off. 
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   PATRICIA ANN SHERMAN  

 
Passed away peacefully on 
 20th November, 2010.  
  Aged 66 years. 
We will remember  
you with great love. 

PPrr eessiiddeenntt ’’ ss  MM eessssaaggee  
 
Dear members, 
 
It is with great sadness that I 
record in this month's 
newsletter the death of Patrica 
Sherman , dearly loved member 
of the Club. I know several 
members attended the funeral, 
including her niece and fellow 
member Janet Hayward.    Our 
thoughts are with Janet and 
also Patricia's long time friend 
and fellow Zontian, Dot, and of 
course Pat's husband and 
children. 
 
Turning now to the rest of my 
column written before I left on 
my trip and received the sad 
news of Paticia's passing ... 
 
By the time you read this I do 
hope the gynaecological lunch  
has gone well and that we can 
congratulate Vicki for all the 
hard work she has put into it, 
in the name of Zonta, over the 
last few months. 
 
 It was good to see the 
favourable reaction members 
had to our November guest 
speaker’s project. Michele 
Davis    of the Rotary Club of 
Brisbane Planetarium spoke of 
her Club’s plans to build a 20 
bed residence for women 
determined to beat their drug, 
alcohol or gambling addictions, 
on Salvation Army land. 
 
 As there is no immediate rush 
to come to a decision on 
whether and how we support  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
this project, we will discuss it 
further at the February Club 
workshop, when we will be 
looking at all our proposed 
donations and projects. 
 
As some members have 
already put in their apology for 
the December meeting I would 
like to record my thanks to all 
members for attending and 
participating in as many dinner 
meetings as you could, and 
thanks  to all of you who have 
organised or helped at service 
projects and fund raisers 
throughout the year. 
 
Thanks also to Vicki for her on-
going commitment to bingo 
every Thursday come rain or 
shine, and to Vicki and Kay for 
hosting our service workshops.  
 
And a very special thank you 
to Board members – efficient, 
thoughtful, helpful Dot, super 
treasurer and fundraiser-
extraordinaire Karen, our  
incredibly pro-active and 
workaholic Vice President/ 
Service Committee Chair,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Suzanne, and to our two 
involved and interested 
Directors Kay and Grace. 
 
Looking forward to seeing all 
who can make it at our 
Christmas meeting – and an 
early very happy Christmas to 
those who can’t make it. 
 
 
Regards, 
Rosalind Pestell 

 
  
  
  
  
5th February  Club workshop  
at the Arana Leagues Club 
(Board room), 10.00 am - 
12.30 pm.   This is the yearly 
workshop that decides what 
the club wants to support, what 
fund-raising events we want to 
hold and distribution of funds 
already raised.  All welcome.  
 
9th February  Dinner meeting  


